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NOW SHOWING:
May 4, John Hardin High School Concert Band & Percussion Ensemble Concert. 7 PM. POC Brian Ellis 270-769-8906.

May 5, Central Hardin High School Choral Concert.7 PM. POC Brandon Centers 270-737-6800.

May 6, John Hardin High School Spring Musical Revue “Don’t Stop the Music.” 7 PM. POC Phyllis Westfall 270-769-8906.

May 7, North Middle School Spring Band Concert. 7 PM. POC Brittany Ford 270-352-3340.

May 8, East Hardin Middle and Central Hardin High School Percussion Band Concert. 6:30 PM. POC Matt Baucum 270-369-7370.

May 9, West Hardin Middle School Spring Band Concert. 7 PM. POC Laura Floyd 270-862-3924.

May 12, Fort Knox Federal Credit Union Annual Membership Meeting. Doors open at 5:00 PM. POC Michael Bateman POC 502-942-0254.

May 14, West Hardin Middle School Spring Choral Concert. 7 PM. POC Anna Benningfield 270-862-3924.

May 17, The Dance Centre’s Spring Dance Recitals. Sunday 2 & 4 PM. POC Sherry Barnard 270-765-5464.

May 18, Western Kentucky University Graduation Ceremony. 6:30 PM. POC Ronda Sullivan ronda.sullivan@wku.edu.

May 21, Hardin County Schools Board of Education Meeting. 6 PM. POC Diana Jacobi 270-769-8817.

May 23, 24, Allegro Dance Theatre Spring Recitals & “Little Orphan Annie” Ballet. Friday, school day performance for students 9:30 AM, recital 7 PM, Saturday, recitals 1 PM & 7 PM. POC Carol Zagar 270-352-1333 
May 27, 31 Center Stage Dance Studio’s  Spring Recitals. Wednesday and Saturday at 7 PM, Sunday at 3 PM. POC Yvonne Groves 270-769-5505
IN REVIEW:    
On April 3,4 & 10,11, the PAC presented 6 performances of its Spring ProAm classical and final season event Lend Me A Tenor before audiences totaling 525.

On April 14, Hardin County Schools presented a volunteer appreciation celebration before an audience of 120.

On April 17, Glen Rice presented his "Glen Rice, Family & Friends Concert Series" before an audience of more than 450.

On April 21, 100 Lincoln Trail Elementary 4th grade students under the direction of Rebecca Parrish presented a spring musical "At the Bandstand" before a student audience of more than 600 and a public audience of nearly 500.

On April 23, 150 members of the Bluegrass Middle School Band under the direction of Shawn Roark presented a concert before an audience of 450.

On April 24 & 25, 60 area 6th through 12th grade youth participated in Youth Theatre of Hardin County's auditions for their summer production of CATS.

On April 28, St. 94 1st and 2nd grade St James School students under the direction of Pat Berry presented a spring musical "It Happened at Camp Willlomocky" before an audience of 360.

On April 30, 150 members of North Hardin High School choirs under the direction of Beth Root presented a spring concert before an audience of nearly 400.

